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Our state does not need more gun laws, just enforcement of the current laws in 

place.  The rampant drug use allowed through Measure 110, and creating a 

sanctuary state, have made crime rise like we have never seen before.  Instead of 

punishing law-abiding Oregonians, and further restricting law abiding concealed 

carry, enforce the rules in place.  There is NO problem with people that legally 

engage in concealed carry.  The waiting period continues to restrict gun owners who 

are following the law.  Theft and crime is the real issue here.  Did you not see all of 

the weapons, drugs and cash that the cartel in Salem has, right under your noses? 


